
On Wed, Mar 29, 2017 at 9:22 AM, Russell Fawl <rfawl@usd434.us> wrote: 
 
To Dr. Pegram and the SFT school board: 
 
First, I want to thank you for the leadership and support you have shown me and the kids that I have worked 
with the last 13 years. I have loved almost every minute of it. 
 
I am informing you of my resignation. I have accepted a job teaching fourth grade at Indian Hills Elementary 
School in Topeka. This job will allow me to spend more time with my kids and presents new opportunities for 
me as a teacher. 
 
I have been in this district since I was five years old. As a student, a substitute, a coach, and a teacher. I have 
taught or attended classes in every building in the district. It is near and dear to my heart. I encourage you to 
continue leading wisely and to keep doing what is best for the kids in your care. Thanks for all that you do.  
GO CHARGERS!! 
 
--  
Russell Fawl 
4th Grade Teacher 
Carbondale Attendance Center 
 

 


